March 22, 1972

Mr. Thomas J. Loveday

Chairman

Board of Trustees

Ridgebury Congregational Chuxch
United Church Of Christ
Ridgebury Road

Ridgefield, Connecticut

Dear Mr, Lovejoy:

This is in reply to your letter of March 17 regarding
the location of the access road for the future golf course
in Ridgebury.

Although the matter has not been finally settled, the
Golf Course Committee's current thinking is that access to
the site will be over the right of way adjoining Mrs. Dhly's
property. The course will be designed, however, to permit
the beginning and ending of play at both the Dhly entrance
and the 0Old West Lane access point so that the use of the
latier location would not be precluded if this rocad were
developed sometime in the future.

when your group first contacted us to express its
concern about the use of 01d West Lane as the access road,
1 promised that no firm decision would be made to do this
without prior notification to your board, That promise still
stands.

J.J. MeLinden
Pirst Selectman

ccs Golf Course Committee
Planning & Zoning Commission



